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Building Our Legacy Campaign Delivers 
Valuable Benefits for Everyone  
at St. Elizabeth Parish
Through this campaign, St. Elizabeth will strengthen our 
faith, build our community, serve our neighbors, and 
educate our youth by building the St. Elizabeth Gathering 
Center and Chapel, installing a multi-purpose field and 
grotto, adding parking; and retiring debt associated with 
the ECC and rectory. 

The new Chapel will provide an intimate space for weekday 
Masses and prayer opportunities for students and 
parishioners, alike. 

The Gathering Center will offer space for fellowship, 
meals, meetings, and faith formation. It will also include an 
updated food pantry for the many clients we serve, and a 
dedicated scout room with storage. Finally, the Gathering 
Center will offer school and parish ministries space for 
meetings and will provide new workspaces for parish staff.

Children, and adults alike, will be able to use the multi-
purpose field for recreation and parish-wide celebrations. 
The grotto, honoring the Blessed Virgin Mary, will be 
relocated to the South side of the field. To welcome 
everyone safely and conveniently, the parish will add 
substantially more parking to accommodate the new 
surroundings.

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN UPDATE

We’re very grateful to 
the 200+ households 

who have pledged  
over $5 million to the  
Building Our Legacy 
campaign. We’re well  

on our way to our  
$5.5 million goal.  

This generosity is a 
testament to the faith, 
community spirit and 

confidence for the future 
of St. Elizabeth Parish.

We’ve 
Surpassed 

90% of  
Our Goal
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Campaign Prayer
Heavenly Father, we thank You 
for the abundant blessings  
You bestow on our Saint 
Elizabeth Parish.

Considering the gifts we are 
called to offer, please fill us 
with the Holy Spirit to guide us 
during this campaign.

Strengthen our bonds so we 
may be seen and known as 
Your disciples, showing love 
and mercy to all our neighbors 
throughout Your world.

We ask this through our Lord 
Jesus Christ.

Amen.

A Note From Father Bob
During my time at St. Elizabeth Parish, I’ve been encouraged 
and reassured by your welcoming spirit and generosity. I’m so 
grateful to everyone who is devoting their time to this campaign 
and to those who have pledged their support. Our work will bring 
wonderful benefits to St. Elizabeth Parish now and for generations 
to come.

So far, we’ve received over $5 million in pledges. It’s a powerful 
sign of what we can do together—but we still have a way to go  
to reach our $5.5 million goal. You are an essential giver and  
our success relies on your support.

If you’ve been meaning to give but haven’t done so yet —  
now is the time to submit your pledge. This newsletter and our 
other parish communications provide information on how you can 

still participate. Every pledge, no matter the amount,  
is so important to the campaign and to our parish.

Yours in Christ,

Fr. Bob Stone 
Pastor
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Building Our Legacy 
2025 will construct the 
St. Elizabeth Gathering 
Center and Chapel,  
add a multi-purpose  
field and grotto, increase 
parking, and eliminate 
debt from the con-
struction of the ECC and 
purchase of the rectory. 
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Robert & Sue Adams
Erik & Rory Akers
Jim & Ann Aldrich
Paul & Lisa Anderson
Eric & Lisa Anielak
Jane Applebury-Garrison
Joann Aubuchon
Jim & Katie Aylward
Eric & Amy Baker
Todd & Kay Barrett
Anne Bassing
Betty Bauers
Tom Bax
Dr. Beth Bazin
Sam & Kris Beckman —  

ACI Boland Architects
Patricia Beirne
Jamey & Lauren Bertram
Lynda Bertram
Dean & Jennifer Best
Josh & Maureen Boesen
Jane Bohnenstiehl
Christian & Sara Boschert
Travis & Janelle Bouslog
Dan & Michelle Bowers
Kevin & Susan Bradford
Hiroko Bray
Ryan & Rosemary Brennan
Richard Brewster
Kevin & Emily Brooks
Greg & Stacia Brown
John Bryde
Judi Buchanan
Wm. Mike & Rhonda Burke
Denzil & Rebecca Bush
Mary Cary
Frank & Nancy Clifford
Betsy Clisbee
Joe & Melissa Conaghan
Constance M. Cooper 

Charitable Trust
Carl & Beth Cressey
Matthew & Tabitha Cummings
Michael & Hanna Cusick

Lisa Davis
Tom & Mary Beth Denzer
Matt & Peggy Doran
Tyler & Cara Droege
Sue Dulle
Bob & Amy Dunn
Tom & Jennie Egan
Mrs. William F. Egelhoff 
Sheila Eikermann
Mary Kay Elias
Dan & Tiffany Fatino
Wes & Lorene Faulconer
Kerm & Ellen Fendler
Steve & Shauna Fletcher
Zach & Leslie Fritz
Michael & Kathy Gabhart
Linda Galvan
Terence & Kathy Glynn
Allen & Allison Greenlief
Jacob & Erin Grimes
Eric & Harriet Gunderson
George & Terri Hage
Tim & Laura Hall
Clel & Deb Hall
Rita Harris
John Harris
Kathy Hauser
Mary Beth Hodes
Ben & Maeve Hodes
Kathy Hoferer
Wes & Mia Hotze 
Teresa House
Dcn. Jerry & Christine Hurlbert
Paul & Anne Jensen
Paul & Leslie Kies
Doug & Vicky Kinney
Jonathan Klem
Denise Klenklen
Michael Koehler
KofC - Council 14163
George & Mary Lee Koppe
Patrick Kratofil
Dave & Mary Leigh Krull
James Kuebler
Michael & Colleen Lancey
Alan & Janie Lankford
Tom & Joanne Laughlin
Craig & Colleen Lawler
Ken & Patricia Legenza
Brian & Abby Legenza
Michael & Barbara Levitt
Derek & Katie Libby
Steve & Helen Livingston
Ed & Nicole Lonergan

James Maggard &  
Erin Dunleavy

John & Krystal Mahoney
Steve & Jennifer Mahoney
Shirley McCarty
Steve & Mary Beth McClain
Patrick & Nancy McClain
Daniel & Shannon McDonald 
Michael & Patricia McGannon
Kieth & Tara McGovern
Jane Ann McGuire
Vincent McInerney
Jim & Joanie McLaughlin
Dcn. Mike & Diane McLean
Shane & Amanda McNamara
Andrew & Amanda McRae
Steve McRae
Joe & Kathy McShane
Frank & Teresa Medina
Gary & Chris Meier
Maria Meyers
Jim & Mary Meysenburg
Bridget Moen
Bruce & Ginny Moore
Katherine Morris
John & Katy Morris
Phillip Muraski
Joe & Pam Neenan
Andrew & Anita Nolte
Marilyn Nothnagel
John & Betty Novak
Tim & Missy O’Connell
Joe & Julie O’Flaherty
Barbara O’Neill
Sean & Tara O’Sullivan
John & Kathy O’Toole
Barbara Pascolini
Dave & Molly Pease
Adonis Perkins
Jeff & Mary Pfaff
Marcus & Cheryl Pratt
Praxis Nonprofit Strategies
Matt & Jennifer Prusa
Michael & Kelsey Ragsdale
Gene & Claudia Ramirez
Jeff & Anne Randolph
Alan & Jennifer Ratermann
Patrick & Denise Reavey
Bob & Jodie Reiter
Sue Rhodes
Vincent & Mandy Rodriguez
John & Therese Roseburrough
Deanna Sack
Barry & Pam Samulcek

Vicky Saviano
Ed & Barbara Scanlon
Gene & Jaymie Scassellati
Bill Schemers & Anne Ira
Frank & Michele Schloegel
Ronald & Tammie Scholz
Bryce & Stephanie Scovill
Jeff & Mary Beth Seese
Jonathan & Elizabeth Shafer
Vincent & Toni Sheffer
Joyce Slater
Carolyn Slaughter
Joe & Janet Sommerhauser
Rodd & Martha Staker
TJ & Melissa Steck Jr.
Monica Stephens
John & Janet Storey
Noah & Bridget Sturr
Frances Sullivan
Sullivan Trust
Steve & Collene Sulzer
Sean & Stephanie Switzer
Drew & Leslie Switzer
Kevin & Jessica Switzer
Brian & Niki Switzer
Phyllis Switzer
Christopher & Devra Tan
Sam & Allison Tapko
Mary Thomas
Bradley & Jessica Thomas
Katherine Todd
Steve & Nina Troester
Travis & Rena Truesdell
Dan & Nancy Tweedy
Chris & Jessie Underwood
Ryan & Lori Underwood
Bernie Van Arsdale
Jim & Peggy VanDyke
Jimmy & Megan VanDyke
Joe & Kate VanDyke
Tom & Kathy Walters
Amy Wantz
Chris & Katie Ward
Western Forms, Inc. 
Matt & Katie Watson
Cathy Weidmaier
Bob & Janet Wholey
James & Mary Wilcox
Steve & Marta Williamson
Steve & Angela Woodruff
Robb & Candice Yagmin

Eighteen other generous 
donors requested to remain 
anonymous.

Building Our Legacy CAMPAIGN DONORS

St. Elizabeth Parish  
is extremely grateful to all  
the generous donors who  
have brought the Building  
Our Legacy campaign  
to its current point.
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4 East 75th Street
Kansas City, MO 64114

BUILDING OUR LEGACY
Capital Campaign Update

STRENGTHEN  
our faith

BUILD  
our community

SERVE  
our neighbors

EDUCATE  
our youth

When our campaign began 
several months ago, we 
envisioned two lofty goals:  
that everyone in the parish 
would make a commitment  
of some kind and that we 
would raise $5.5 million.  
You are an essential giver  
to the campaign and your 
participation is vital to  
our success.

If you have not already 
submitted your pledge, 
please mail your pledge sheet 
directly to the parish office, 
make your pledge online  
on the Campaign Page  
of the St. Elizabeth website,  
or use this QR code.  

Your Participation Is Vital to Our Success

If you need additional information,  
please contact Frank Medina at  
fmedina@stek.org or 816-523-2405 x3147.


